
 

 
 
 

Scholastic Book Fair  
21st November—24th November! 

 
Why not come along and do some early Christmas 

shopping! They always have a lovely selection for all 
age ranges and every time you buy a book, you help 

raise money for school to buy books too!  
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All classes  had a great time visiting South Elmsall Library. If you are not a 

member already, it is worth becoming one. Children can have their own card 

and borrow up to 12 books at a time.  

Take a look at their website to find out more about the free  

activities that are also happening.  

 

South Elmsall Library - Wakefield Council  

 

https://www.wakefield.gov.uk/libraries-and-local-history/your-local-library/south-elmsall-library


Early Years Foundation Stage 

Key Stage One 

What are we reading in 

class this half term? 



Lower Key Stage Two 

Upper Key Stage Two 



Recommended Reads  
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‘Tis the season to curl up with a cosy Christmas Tale!  

Here are some book recommendations for the festive period. 

 

 



Scan the QR code to listen to Sulwe read aloud on You Tube.  

Scan the QR code to find out more about this book on You Tube  


